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Hot Metal! Wayne E. Potratz 1997
Hot Metal Wayne Potratz 2019-11 This
introduction to the art of the metal
metal-casting-of-sculpture

casting of sculpture combines
practical, hands-on instruction with
scientifically accurate descriptions
of the many processes that a metal
1/10

Downloaded from www.sfeg.it on
September 29, 2022 by guest

sculptor must learn in order to
master the craft. Metal sculpture is
part of a human tradition that goes
back at least 8,000 years. It makes
use of all five of the earth's
essential elements: earth, air, fire,
water, and light. The author, a
renowned expert in the field,
provides beginners and intermediatelevel metal workers and artists with
a step-by-step introduction to this
complex, but richly rewarding, art
form.
Bronze Sculpture Casting & Patination
Steve Hurst 2005 This magnificent
work is a summary of 35 years
experience as a sculpture caster. An
illuminating text combines with 646
color photographs and 78 line
drawings of the lost wax (cire perdu)
and modern variant of sand casting
processes involved in forming metal
metal-casting-of-sculpture

sculpture, as well as contemporary
and historic examples.Metal finishing
processes are explored in detail,
including an unprecedented 177
patination recipes and working
practices. An important addition to
libraries of art schools and
universities as well as professional
and amateur sculptors.
The Art of Casting in Iron Simpson
Bolland 2011-03-08 An illustrated
guide to mastering the craft of
casting in metal.
Metal Casting Steve Hurst 1996 An
introduction to small-scale nonferrous casting. Includes step-bystep instructions on how to make
equipment using local materials; and
provides information on moulding
techniques, pattern making, core
making, the use of wax and metal
preparation.
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Metal Casting American Foundrymen's
Society 1976
American Folk Art in Wood, Metal and
Stone Jean Lipman 1972-01-01 The
carved and painted figures collected
in this exceptional book are
excellent examples of a wide-spread
American folk art tradition that
flourished from the middle of the
18th to the end of the 19th-century.
183 photographic illustrations, 4
reproduced in full-color on the
covers. List of illustrations.
Extensive bibliography.
Sculpture Louis Slobodkin 1973-01-01
Offers advice on using tools and
constructing armatures as well as
shaping human figures, portrait
heads, and bas reliefs from clay,
plaster, wood, stone, and metal
Catalog of Books by Clarke by the
Standard Arts Press, Butler, Maryland
metal-casting-of-sculpture

Carl Dame Clarke
The Alchemy of Sculpture Tony Birks
2004 From the artist's original,
through the lost wax and sand casting
process to the pour of the metal and
the final patination, this clear and
modern book guides the reader through
a technique with a 6000 year history
to its twenty-first century
application
The Technique of Casting for
Sculpture John W. Mills 1967
Experience has confirmed John Mill's
belief that modelling, and the
necessary technical aspects that
accompany this skill, must be taught.
This book provides all the necessary
information and instruction for a
student of sculpture to master the
technique of casting.
Fine Art Metal Casting Richard Rome
2003 Mould making and the lost wax
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casting of metals for fine art are
long-established techniques, which
involve both artistic and material
science considerations. The methods
described in Fine Art Metal Casting
cross a broad range of disciplines,
from ceramics and glass through to
jewellery and areas of conservation,
archaeology, and palaeontology, where
replicas must be made. This book
provides a unique, all-encompassing,
visually-based demonstrative source
which will prove invaluable for art-,
craft-, and design-based
practitioners, art historians and
curators, scientists and
conservators, and researchers and
students.
The Craftsman Revealed Jane L.
Bassett 2008 This heavily illustrated
volume presents the results of the
technical study of twenty-five
metal-casting-of-sculpture

bronzes from the groundbreaking 1999
exhibition Adriaen de Vries: Imperial
Sculptor, which firmly established
the artist's reputation and afforded
a rare opportunity to study in depth
a large group of bronzes.
Cast Jen Townsend 2017 Featuring
exquisite photos of more than 800
contemporary and historic works, this
first-of-its-kind book reveals how
the process of casting--pouring
material into a mold--has transformed
our world through its history and
omnipresence. In these image-rich
pages, craft, fine art, design, and
everyday objects offer us
perspectives on casting's unique
possibilities, its place in history,
and its role in contemporary object
creation. Comprehensive and
insightful, the book includes
writings on casting as it relates to
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Art History (by Suzanne Ramljak),
Large-Scale Metal (by Joseph
Becherer), Ceramics (by Ezra Shales),
Glass (by Susie J. Silbert), Jewelry
(by Jen Townsend), and Alternative
Materials (by Elaine A. King). A
multi-disciplinary approach-including everything from traditional
lost wax casting in non-ferrous
metals to casting rubber, glass,
porcelain, plaster, and some very
unexpected materials--makes this an
essential resource for artists,
craftspeople, historians, designers,
and everyone interested in the
objects that populate our world.
The Art of Casting Bronze in Japan
William Gowland 1896
Metal Casting Akira Saito 1996
Patinas for Bronze Sculpture Isabel
M. Coryat 2012-10-01 This book will
teach you how to execute a patina
metal-casting-of-sculpture

following step by step instructions,
what to expect as you work and many
factors that influence the final
result. It also cover some history
about patinas in antiquity and many
other interesting facts about the
subject of coloring bronzes.
Bronze Casting and American
Sculpture, 1850-1900 Michael Edward
Shapiro 1985
Metal Casting 2007
The Care of Bronze Sculpture Patrick
V. Kipper 1996
The Secrets of Bronze Casting Sarah
Craske 2013-04-01 Insight into the
history of bronze casting.Detailed
instructions to the full casting
process.Advice on installing a
foundry in your own studio.Guidance
on working with foundries.
Casting 1982
The Development of a Series of Cast
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Metal Sculpture Using the Lost Wax
Process Ernest Conley Reynolds 1967
The Art of Bronze Casting Tony Birks
2004 From the Artist's original
through the lost wax and sand casting
process to the pour of the metal and
the final patination, this clear
modern book guides you through a
technique with a 600 year history to
its 21st century application. Over
200 dramatic photographs show every
aspect of the painstaking detail and
dedication required to produce
spectacular works of art.
French-English Glossary of Metal
Sculpture Casting Denise Merkle 1984
Metal Casting of Sculpture Carl Dame
Clarke 1948
From Clay to Bronze Tuck Langland
1999 You will then learn how to
create a mold to cast the sculpture
in wax, pour the molten bronze, and
metal-casting-of-sculpture

finesse the final bronze sculpture."-BOOK JACKET. "Whether you are an
experienced sculptor trying bronze
for the first time, or someone
entirely new to sculpture, From Clay
to Bronze will serve as your one-stop
reference."--BOOK JACKET.
Bronze Casting Manual Olivier O.
Duhamel 2012-03-21 How to cast
bronze? This complete tutorial will
show you a simple, safe and easy way
to cast a small, fist size sculpture
in bronze at little cost and little
effort. The method described in this
manual is called the thin ceramic
shell, lost wax technique. This is
the same technique implemented by
modern art foundries; it has simply
been adapted to make it possible in
the backyard and is the easiest way
for the home founder to make a small
sculpture to a high degree of quality
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at little cost and with easily found
tools and materials. This manual
focuses on a simple yet rewarding 5
days project that will allow the home
enthusiast to cast a small piece
safely, quickly, cheaply and to a
high standard of quality. The manual
will introduce you to the basics of
wax working, sprueing a wax model,
mixing and applying a ceramic slurry,
making your own crucible and making
an efficient yet affordable furnace,
melting and pouring the metal and
finally chasing and fettling the
bronze before applying a simple
patina. The second part of the manual
discusses more advanced casting
techniques and gives further advice
and guidance on how to set up a small
scale home foundry. The tools and
materials necessary are easy to find.
An appendix lists many stores where
metal-casting-of-sculpture

specialised materials can be
purchased in different countries.
Sculpture Casting Dennis Kowal 1972
An examination of traditional and
modern casting procedures
supplemented by photographs and
examples of works by modern artists
Metal Casting in the Secondary School
Art Program Theodore Kees Ramsay 1960
Figure Sculpture in Wax and Plaster
Richard Miller 2013-04-09 Step-bystep guide to materials and tools,
modeling in wax and plaster, hollow
wax modeling, plaster molds, and much
more. Introduction. "The beginning
artist will find the step-by-step
instructions...to be like having a
personal tutor." — Enchantment. 281
photographs.
Casting Albert Elsen 1982-06-01
Casting 1982
Metal Casting of Sculpture (Classic
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Reprint) Carl Dame Clarke 2017-07-17
Excerpt from Metal Casting of
Sculpture This book describes in
detail, and pictures step-by-step,
the various processes of producing
sculpture and ornaments in metal by
the care perdue or lost wax process.
It gives scores of formulas and
methods which have been known only by
word of mouth. It exposes trade
secrets which have been closely
guarded by the worker in the past.
The ever growing tendency today is to
refine hazy verbal descriptions of
art methods into specific written
formulary. Tested formulary in
variably produces uniform results in
the hands of a skilled technician.
However, the unskilled worker may
miss some simple principle, and
thereby obtain a faulty result. One
novice in the casting profession com
metal-casting-of-sculpture

plained bitterly that all local
plaster of Paris was worthless,
blaming the manufacturers and
merchants. When the novice was asked
how he mixed the plaster, he said, I
put the plaster in a bowl and add
water. It gets lumpy right away. The
experienced worker knows that in
mixing plaster, the water is placed
in a bowl and the plaster added to
it. In this text, I have not only
tested and retested the formulary,
but I have tried to be specific in
mixing directions. I am indebted to
Mr. Randolph Wardell Johnson for
furnishing some of the illustrations,
and to the various furnace
manufacturers, who have provided
engravings of their products. I am
also indebted to Miss Frances
Blackburn, who has helped me greatly
in the preparation of the manu
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script. About the Publisher Forgotten
Books publishes hundreds of thousands
of rare and classic books. Find more
at www.forgottenbooks.com This book
is a reproduction of an important
historical work. Forgotten Books uses
state-of-the-art technology to
digitally reconstruct the work,
preserving the original format whilst
repairing imperfections present in
the aged copy. In rare cases, an
imperfection in the original, such as
a blemish or missing page, may be
replicated in our edition. We do,
however, repair the vast majority of
imperfections successfully; any
imperfections that remain are
intentionally left to preserve the
state of such historical works.
Bronze Casting Guy Thomas 1995 This
is a practical and comprehensive
guide to this traditional and ancient
metal-casting-of-sculpture

craft. It describes in detail how a
sculpture is cast into bronze and
includes a multitude of ideas for
making sculptures using different
techniques.
An Experiment in Developing a Foundry
and Casting Metal Sculpture Robert J.
Wodnick 1968
An Investigation of the Ceramic Shell
Mold Method of Metal Casting as it
Pertains to Sculpture Loren Dewayne
Phippen 1968
Historic Metal Casting Techniques and
Operational Methods for the Modern
Studio Sculptor Joan Roberta Rouslin
1958
MouldMaking and Casting Nick Brooks
2013-12-21 Mouldmaking and Casting is
a technical manual of the many
techniques of this ancient craft and
art form. With step-by-step
illustrations, it explains the
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materials required and the processes
involved to create reproductions of a
range of pieces. The book covers
traditional techniques as well as
today's more advanced technical
methods.

metal-casting-of-sculpture

Art Foundry Christian Hauser 1974 The
history and art of metal casting are
discussed together with traditional
and innovative techniques used in
this craft.
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